
 

 
Special Administrative Board  
Safety & Risk Management Committee Meeting 
October 28, 2014 
Administrative Building – 801 N. 11th Street 
 
The Safety & Risk Management Committee meeting convened on the date noted at 3:00 
PM. 
 
Members in attendance included:  Mary Houlihan, Angie Banks, Ruth Carnoske, Steve 

Harmon, Tom Dressler, Dr. Sarah Briscoe, and Ron Martin. 
  
Members absent included: Rick Sullivan, Dr. Adams, Althea Albert-Santiago, Ray 

Cummings, Mary Armstrong, Jerry Cannon, Misty Dobynes Sgt. David 
Glenn, Yvonne Green, , Dr. Chip Jones, Dr. Karessa Morrow, Rosmon 
Johnson, Debra Moran-Reimonenq, Colonel Lisa Taylor-Brown, Sheila Smith-
Anderson, Cheryl VanNoy. Dr. Karessa Morrow, Dr. Beth Bender Dale Klatt, 
David Glenn, Dr. Edmond Heatley, Ernest Clark, Charles Burton, Colleen 
Reichert. 

 
The following matters were discussed.  
 

 Status of the of the Anti-Bullying efforts. 

 Incentives:   Custodians/Tradesmen, Safety & Security and Schools. 

 District participation in one of several training programs: CPI, Mandt, Kingian 
Non Violence. 

 Training programs: Safety Handbook and Violent Confrontation.  

 Claims activity in the first 56 days of school. 
 

After discussion, the committee agreed to proceed with the following: 

 January 2015 target date to review Incentive Program for Safety & Security.  

 Extend the deadline for Anti Bullying Pledges. 

 Continue to address training needs of the district. 

 Agreed to address appointment of trainers to reinstitute on-site training.  

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 4:00PM. 

 

 

 


